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Junior Aviator Family,

On behalf of the entire Middle School, we wanted to
take this opportunity to wish each of you a happy and
healthy holiday season with your family and

friends. Enjoy every minute of time spent with your
e loved ones! We would also like to say THANK YOU
for allowing us the opportunity to serve your children
here at Hasbrouck Heights. Itis truly an honor and a
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We wish you and your children a happy and healthy
new year and we are looking forward to all of the

wonderful things that 2023 has in store for us!
Happy Holidays,
GJencon Auiator Stady




